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PSA enumerator in the municipality of Bansud 
while conducting the wrap-up activity 2024 
POPCEN-CBMS data collection 

 

 
 
    
 
 

 
30 September 2024 – CALAPAN CITY, 
ORIENTAL MINDORO. The Philippine 
Statistics Authority (PSA) Oriental 
Mindoro proudly announces the 
successful conduct of the 2024 
POPCEN-CBMS enumeration. The 
census, which aimed to gather 
comprehensive demographic and 
socio-economic data, was conducted 
smoothly and efficiently with full support 
from the local government of the 
municipality of Bansud.  
 
CAO/OIC Charlyn Romero-Cantos 
expressed her deep gratitude to the 
dedicated head area census 
supervisors, census area supervisors, 
team supervisors, and enumerators for 
their hard work and commitment. She 
also extended heartfelt thanks to the 
municipal POPCEN-CBMS core teams 
of LGU Bansud, as well as the officials 
of each barangay in the municipality, for 
their unwavering support throughout 
the entire census operation.

 
The data collected will serve as crucial input for planning and implementing programs 
that truly address the needs of Bansud’s population, ensuring that future initiatives are 
well-aligned with the community’s requirements.
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A census area supervisor, along with five team supervisors and 28 enumerators, 
completed the data collection for the 2024 POPCEN-CBMS in the municipality of 
Bansud.  The data collection commenced on 15 July 2024 and concluded on 30 
September 2024, spanning a total of 50 mandays as scheduled.  
 

The PSA is committed to delivering relevant and reliable statistics. Hence, the agency 

encourages the public, especially the sample households and establishments, to 

participate in the various censuses and surveys conducted by the PSA. The agency 

also assures the public that all collected personal information is processed in 

accordance with the law and other issuances. 
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